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All of the pictures from the Chapter can now be found on the MPdA website.  Go to www.mpda.it and 

click on the Chapter logo on the right. 

On Friday, July 7, we concluded the country reports with Bangladesh presenting in the morning.  That 

afternoon, the Mission Committee presented their report on what has been done over the past six years.  

In addition, Sr. Serena gave a brief update on the status of the Revision of the Constitutions and the 

work that the International Committee has done so far.  The delegates from Italy led the group in prayer. 

On the morning of Saturday, July 8, the President of the Lay Association MPA, Mr. Stefano Nanni, 

along with the other Councilors, presented their report on the Lay Association, which currently has 

members in Italy, Brazil, and Mexico.   Zimbabwe led the group in prayer in English.  After lunch, the 

Chapter Delegates were given the afternoon off and a little break before officially starting the Chapter. 

 

In Christ, 

Communication Committee  

Sr. Nina, Sr. Pia, Sr. Susana, Sr. Karla 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Presentation by Bangladesh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Committee Report                                     Update on Revision of the Constitutions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentation by the Lay Association MPA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer led by Zimbabwe 

 


